
 
 
 

THE VILLAS  
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 22, 2024 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO  
 

LACK OF QUORUM 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 
 

IS SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 26, 2024 
 

AT 7:00 P.M.  
 

AT OPTIMUM’S CORPORATE OFFICE 
230 COMMERCE, SUITE 250 

IRVINE, CA 92602 


	THE VILLAS
	HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
	BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
	THE NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING


